
2025 CONCRETE REPLACEMENT PROGRAM 
 

 

 

The City of Darien will be providing residents interested in replacing their driveway, apron and 

City sidewalk the opportunity to participate in the 2025 Concrete Replacement Program.   

Suburban Concrete, Inc. is the vendor for the program this year with pricing as follows: 

  

Driveways   $ 20.00 per square foot 

Sidewalks   $   9.00 per square foot 

Apron w/fiber mesh  $   9.50 per square foot 

Curb & gutter  $ 33.00 per lineal foot 

Sealer    $   4.50 per square foot    

 

Residents may be able to obtain a lower price quote from a local concrete company. Suburban 

Concrete, Inc. may be higher as they pay employees prevailing wages established for DuPage 

County.  Private companies may not be required to pay those same employee rates.  Additionally,  

Suburban Concrete, Inc. uses a state designed cement mix of 4.6 (4.6BAG+145SLAG+WR) as 

others may use a less expensive/desired cement mix. 

 

Residents interested in participating in the program should contact Diane with the City of Darien 

at 630-353-8102 to request a proposal.    

 

The deadline to participate in the program is June 30.     
 


